
Ringmore Neighbourhood Plan 

Public consultation on The Ringmore Neighbourhood Plan ended on the 18th December 

2020 with contributions from statutory bodies and local residents. 

The Steering Group will meet late in January to consider these comments and make any 

necessary adjustments.  The plan will then officially enter Regulation 15 which is the 

submission to SHDC for approval.  The Steering Group has been taking advice from an 

SHDC officer during the Regulation 14 stage and so it is hoped that there will be no 

major problems with its adoption by the full council of SHDC at this stage. 

After Regulation 15, the following stage is submission to a Government Planning 

Inspector who may ask for further changes. 

Each stage of the process requires at least six weeks consultation plus the time for 

amendments etc.  The process cannot be completed with a parish referendum before 

May, due to Covid Restrictions on elections etc. but it is hoped we will be ready around 

that time to finalise the document and for it to pass into planning law.  This may depend 

on how much of a queue of similar plans from other parishes are requiring attention at 

that time. 
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